
July 21st, 1925.

Sir Lomer Gouin, 
11, Place d’Armes, 
Montreal.

My dear Sir Lomer
Your letter of the 14th of 

July regarding Mr. Leo Pol Morin arrived after 
the General had departed for England.

I note that Mr. Morin expects 
to be in Canada in the beginning of September and 
I am writing him suggesting that he might well 
correspond directly with Dr. Perrin who is at present 
on a visit to England. Possibly he might even be 
able to see him. ?he future of our Faculty of Music 
is under very serious consideration and while, on 
the present basis, no vacancy exists it will be 
very convenient for us should any change be made in 
the future to be in touch with Mr. Morin.

Yours faithfully,

Wilfrid Bovey.
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